
‭TO:‬ ‭Board of Education‬
‭Mr. Langton‬

‭FROM:‬ ‭Greg Martin, Director of Technology‬
‭DATE:‬ ‭April 14, 2025‬

‭RE:‬ ‭Technology Report‬

‭BACKGROUND‬
‭Our technology resources throughout our school district support our students’ learning and contribute‬
‭to increased employee productivity.  We currently have significant resources invested in technology.‬
‭As the lifespan of these resources reaches its end, it becomes cost prohibitive to maintain them and‬
‭often leads to wasting the users’ time.‬

‭SUMMARY‬‭.‬
‭We will ask the Board to consider three action items this evening to purchase replacement technology‬
‭devices.  These include:‬

‭125 Lenovo ThinkPad laptop computers, for $238,101 from CDW-G.‬
‭86 Interactive Display Panels, for $209,220 from BenQ.‬
‭71 HoverCam Document Cameras, for $35,145 from Camcor.‬

‭The replacement of these devices also leads to decisions regarding their “disposal.”  I have procured a‬
‭company to purchase the old BenQ interactive panel displays for up to just over $400 each.  The final‬
‭amount of cash value of each device will be determined when they are picked up in June.  I am looking‬
‭for options for the disposal of the laptop computers and there is no cash value for the old document‬
‭cameras.‬

‭RECOMMENDATION(S)‬
‭The Administration will recommend that the Board approve the recommended purchases.‬


